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AND DAY NURSERIES 
 
 

DOG POLICY 
 

Governors and staff recognise that dogs are an important part of life for some of our families 
and, as such, are often included in day-to-day activities such as walking children to and from 
school or the Day Nurseries.  In our teaching we promote the relationship between people 
and their pets and accept and encourage the idea of pets as “family members”.  We do see pet 
ownership as a valuable educational experience for the children. 
 
Berkhampstead Grounds 
 
Even well-behaved dogs can be unpredictable when placed in busy, noisy and crowded 
School/Day Nurseries environment.  Children can also behave unpredictably when in contact 
with dogs and this can potentially lead to a child being bitten. 
 
Therefore, the Governing Body has agreed that it is now policy that dogs (except guide dogs) 
are not allowed on the Berkhampstead grounds at any time. 
 
Governors also kindly request that dogs are not tied up and left unattended at any of the 
Berkhampstead gates. 
 
Other grounds used by Berkhampstead 
 
Governors and staff appreciate that there will be dogs at other venues used by Berkhampstead, 
such as the Victoria Ground.  Children will be instructed by staff not to approach any dogs 
(even their own) until they have been dismissed by a member of staff. 
 
Parents are asked to support the School/Day Nurseries by discouraging children from 
approaching a dog in this situation. 


